Fwd: Alternative delivery address for the Gauteng Provincial Office

From: Legal Practice Council < legalpracticecouncil@lpc.org.za>

Date: 08 September 2022 at 16:21:02 SAST

Subject: Alternative delivery address for the Gauteng Provincial Office

Reply-To: LegalPracticeCouncil@lpc.org.za

Dear Legal Practitioners,

Alternative delivery address for the Gauteng Provincial Office

Please be advised that, while the Gauteng Provincial office remains closed, urgent deliveries/submissions to the Provincial Office can be made to the following alternative address (until further notice):

Legal Practice Council

2nd floor

Protea Towers

Cnr Bank Lane and Pretorius street

Pretoria

Queries can be submitted via email at:

directorgp@lpc.org.za or info@lpc.org.za

Kind regards

Legal Practice Council



The information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you in reliance